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I strongly urge the committee to NOT change the definition of the word "Marriage" to include any 
relationship that is not between one man and one woman. A homosexual union is different to a 
heterosexual union and therefore should have a different word to identify it by, with its own definition. 
This is not discriminatory and does not stop homosexuals celebrating their union legally, but could 
lead to discrimination against heterosexuals. Legally re-defining a word to include something that it is 
not, is a dangerous precedent! 


